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MINUTES 

School Board Workshop 
June 25, 2013 

 
This workshop, held at the St. Johns County School Board Administrative Center, 40 Orange Street, St. 
Augustine, Florida, was called to order at 8:31 a.m. by Chairman Tommy Allen.  Dr. Joseph Joyner called 
roll; school board members, Mr. Tommy Allen, Mr. Bill Mignon, Mr. Bill Fehling, Mrs. Beverly Slough and 
Mr. Patrick Canan were present. Also in attendance were School Board Attorney Frank D. Upchurch, III, 
district staff, and media representatives. 
 
Opening Comments 
Mrs. Slough stated that there was a chart on charter schools published in the Wall Street Journal showing 
that public schools are doing better than charter schools.  Dr. Joyner stated that there would be an update 
on school grades soon. Dr. Joyner also stated that there are seventeen changes to school grading this 
year that include a rise in writing scoring from 3 to 3.5, increase in cut scores, and change in middle 
school End-of-Course Exams (EOC). 
 
 
Health Care Reform 
Mrs. Weber and Ms. Allison Profitt from the Bailey Group presented an overview of the Health Care 
Reform which included employee notice of exchange.  
 
School Board Rules - Personnel 
Mr. Upchurch presented proposed updated school board rules regarding personnel issues. 
 
Public Comments -None 
 
 
Closing Comments 
Mr. Allen thanked Mr. Upchurch, The Bailey Group and the Human Resources Department for their 
informative presentations. 
 
There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 12:04 p.m. 
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